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Date: March 24, 2016

Re: Change in identification of equipment

To Whom It May Concern:

This change in identification of equipment request applies to the original FCC ID: N7NHL7588 granted
on 08/24/2015. The equipment bearing the modified identification (new FCC ID: PQG-PR34X-A) is
electrically identical to the original equipment. Therefore, the original test results continue to be
representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification.

Sincerely,

Don Ferguson
President

Lyngsoe Systems Ltd
+1 (416) 453-1533
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